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INK - Art & Design Show
When: All Week 
Where: SCC: North Foyer
Visual Art & Design Dept. Faculty 
Art Show 
When: All Week
Where: SCC: Eccles Gallery
Spring Semester Registration Open
When: All Week 
Where: SLCC 
Bruin Pantry Open House
When: 8:00 am - 3:30 pm 
Where: TRC: SC, STC 015
Center for Diversity and 
Multicultural Affairs Grand Opening
When: 11:30 am - 1:00 pm 
Where: SCC: SCM 1-041
Latinx Student Union
When: 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
Where: TRC: SC Denat Chamber
Social Work Association
When: 1:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
Where: SCC: Alumni Room
Rainbow Pride Club
When: 3:00 am - 4:00 pm 
Where: TRC: SC Den 1
Visual Art & Design Dept. Faculty 
Art Show Opening Reception
When: 5:30 pm - 7:00 pm 
Where: SCC: Eccles Gallery
Film & Conversations @ CAM - Cool 
Hand Luke
When: 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: SCC: Screening Room

Astronomical Society Club Meeting
When: 7:30 pm - 8:30 pm 
Where: TRC; TB 203
Belly Dance Club
When: 7:30 pm - 8:30 pm 
Where: TRC: LAC 

Last Day to Withdraw from 2nd 
8-week term classes (No Refunds)
When: All Day 
Where: All Campuses
Bruin Pantry Open House
When: 8:00 am - 3:30 pm 
Where: TRC: SC, STC 015
BSU Club Meeting
When: 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 
Where: TRC: STC 221 

Bruin Pantry Open House
When: 8:00 am - 3:30 pm 
Where: TRC: SC, STC 015

LDSSA
When: 10:45 am - 11:45 am 
Where: SCC: Institute 

Bruin Voices: Jesse Fluetsch
When: 10:45 am - 11:45 am 
Where: SCC: Television Studio, 1-084

Free Yoga Class
When: 12:00 pm - 12:50 pm 
Where: TRC: LAC 124

 

Free Ice Skating @ Gallivan Center
When: 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm 
Where: Gallivan Center, 239 Main St, SLC, 
UT, 84111

Men’s Basketball vs. South 
Mountain College
When: 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: TRC: LAC

Fall Dance Gathering
When: 7:30 pm - 9:30 pm 
Where: SCC: Grand Theatre

Men’s Basketball vs. South 
Mountain College
When: 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Where: TRC: LAC

Fall Dance Gathering
When: 7:30 pm - 9:30 pm 
Where: SCC: Grand Theatre 

American Chemical Society
When: 12:00 pm - 1:00 pm 
Where: TRC: SI 290

Simranjeet Singh: Religion’s Role in 
Social Justice
When: 1:00 pm - 2:30 pm 
Where: TRC: SC, Oak Room

Thursday 	 	    16

Friday	 	    17

For more information on these events, please visit www.globeslcc.com/calendar

Wednesday	     15

Tuesday	 	      21

Saturday	 	      18

What’s Hip, Hot, and Happenin’ on Campus
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Controversial commentator Mara Liasson speaks at SLCC
Aaron Martinez
Contributing  Writer

Liasson, seen here in an NPR production studio, is a frequent target of criticism from both the left and right, as respective complainants find her too 
far to the right and left.

 ■ Cour tesy of NPR

Salt Lake Community College hosted its 
Tanner Forum on Social Ethics with Mara 
Liasson on November 8 at SLCC’s South 
City Campus in the Grand Theatre. 
Mara Liasson is a national political 
correspondent for National Public Radio 
(NPR). She can be heard on All Things 
Considered, Morning Edition, and is a 
contributor at Fox News Channel. Liasson 
will be investigating how people currently 
consume news as well as the concept of 
the freedom of the press, and the recent 
successes and failures of the media.
Kailey, a student majoring in communication, 
stated, “I am excited to attend the forum. I 
am interested in NPR and talk radio, so I 

would like to hear more of her experience 
in that,”
SLCC student, Ali Brown, was also 
interested in seeing Liasson speak.
“I listen to NPR everyday and won’t be 
disappointed in learning more about the 
topic Mara Liasson will be presenting,” says 
Brown.
While a majority of the sample of students 
surveyed said they were attending, one 
student, Maison Evensen, says he did not 
attend the Tanner Forum on Social Ethics. 
“Honestly, I am not very familiar with 
Mara Liasson. I do however think ethics 
are important and I never get my news from 

Facebook anyway,” says Evansen.
Evensen did think this would be a great 
discussion to attend, but just wasn’t able to 
go due to his work schedule.
The event provided an opportunity for 
students, staff, faculty and the community 
to gather for thoughtful examination of 
critical issues in contemporary social ethics. 
Other topics discussed were determining 
what is “fake” news versus accurate news, 
and where to locate appropriate sources of 
news besides on social media. 
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Great American Smoke Out aims for smoke-free campus

The Great American 
Smoke Out is an 
educational gathering 
that gives facts and 
information to students 
about smoking, as well 
as helping to make 
Salt Lake Community 
College a smoke-free 
campus. 

The Great American 
Smoke Out took place 
Thursday, November 
9 at the Taylorsville 
Redwood Campus, 
with the purpose of 
encouraging students 
to quit smoking not 
just cigarettes, but 
e-cigarettes as well. The 
goal was not to look 
down upon smokers 
or tobacco users, but 
to educate them on the 

health risks associated 
with smoking. There 
were tables of 
information along with 
healthcare providers, 
not only to give facts, 
but to aid anyone who 
wanted to quit and make 
healthier choices. 

“I don’t smoke but 
have a few friends 
who do,” says Tonya, 
a student checking out 
the displays. “If I can 
give them some tips for 
quitting, maybe it will 
help them.” 

The event was put on 
by the SLCC Student 
Association and the 
Center for Health and 
Counseling, with the 
primary goal of making  

SLCC a tobacco-free 
campus. The organizers 
felt that this goal would 
benefit all students, 
ensure there is less 
second-hand smoke 
around campuses, and 
less cigarette butts 
to clean up as well. 
SLCCSA stressed they 
want all students to be 
aware of the dangers of 
tobacco use and be the 
healthiest they can be.

If you would like to 
quit and want more 
information, you can 
contact the SLCC 
Center for Health and 
Counseling Clinic at 
(801) 957-4268. You 
can also visit smokefree.
gov, tobaccofree.org, 
and waytoquit.com.  

Dean Steed
Contributing  Writer

 ■ Photo by Dean Steed

While often touted as a safer and cleaner alternative to 
smoking, chew is often just as cancer- and habit-forming.
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GEOGRAPHY AWARENESS WEEK

Explore your world!
GEOGRAPHY CAREER PANEL 
Friday, Nov. 17th • 10:45 am – 12:15 pm
Building 73, Room 105
• Rachel Manko, Salt Lake County Surveyor’s Office
• Sumer Ellis, Utah Transit Authority
• Kolt Wright, Ogden City
• Sam Hall, Utah DNR, Wildlife Resources
• Josh Reynolds, Red Castle Resources

November 13 – 17, 2017

GEOGRAPHY OPEN HOUSE AND LUNCH 
Friday, Nov. 17th • 12:15 – 1:30 pm
Building 73 lobby

Stop by our information table in the Building 73 
lobby during the week for treats and fun prizes
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A Charitable Ball: Dance Company’s Fall Gathering
It’s finally time for the Fall Dance Gather-
ing and Food Drive at Salt Lake Community 
College. The gathering is a celebration of 
the end of a semester and all the hard work to 
give back to our community.
The Fall Dance Gathering will be held this 
week, November 17 & 18, at 7:30 pm in 
the Grand Theater on the South City Cam-
pus. The interim director of the SLCC dance 
company, Erica Womack, has put this show 
together, which is sure to delight one and all 
who attend.  
This event has multiple choreographers that 
worked on the routines performed, along 
with various dance companies participating. 
To name a few, Municipal Valley Company as 
well as Rosie’s Company will be present. The 

different forms of dance being performed in-
clude tap, modern, and a little of everything 
in between. 
Lauren Reynolds, of the SLCC Dance 
Company, said, “Rosie’s Company will be 
performing an African piece that will corre-
spond with ours. That is a fun piece.”

The SLCC Dance Company asks all attend-
ees to bring non-perishable food items to do-
nate to the SLCC Bruin Pantry. Admission 
with a student ID and two pieces of non-per-
ishables will get you free entry to the perfor-
mance. Without the donation of food, the 
cost of tickets is 5 dollars for students and 10 
dollars for others. So save some greenbacks, 
contribute to a good cause in the process, 
and enjoy an excellent dance performance in 
doing so. 

The holidays are right around the corner and 
are a time that students and families need 
our help the most. Donating food to the Bru-
in Pantry is a great way we can help during 
this holiday season. In addition to donating 
at the Fall Dance Gathering, food drop-offs 
are located throughout campus. You can also 
donate directly to the Bruin Pantries located 
at the South City and Taylorsville Redwood 
campuses, in rooms 1-061D and STC 015, 
respectively.
 Josh Heredia, a dancer with SLCC Dance 
Company, said, “They have been training 
hard to bring their best performance possi-
ble for everyone to enjoy.”
The SLCC Dance Company would also like 
to invite anyone who would like to join the 

company to audition for the spring semes-
ter. Auditions are being held on December 
8 2017, from noon to 4 pm in room 2-134 
on the South City Campus. Men and women 
are welcome. Anyone auditioning must have 
previous dance experience and be registered 
at SLCC. Partial tuition waivers are available 
as well. 
Make sure you mark November 17 & 18 at 
7:30 pm on the calendar and enjoy a fantas-
tic show performed by SLCC’s most talented 
dancers, all while helping the Bruin Pantry 
fill its shelves for the holiday season. Get 
your tickets the day of the show at the Grand 
Theater box office located at 1575 S. State 
St, or call (801) 957-3322.

Dean Steed
Staff Writer

 ■ Photos by Dean Steed 
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801.832.2200 | WESTMINSTERCOLLEGE.EDU/TRANSFER

About 30% of our entering undergraduates are transfer students, 
which means you’ll be part of our campus community right from 
the start. 

MAKE YOUR NEXT MOVE 
YOUR BEST MOVE: 
TRANSFER TO WESTMINSTER
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Altitude adjustment: out-of-state students at SLCC

801.832.2200 | WESTMINSTERCOLLEGE.EDU/TRANSFER

About 30% of our entering undergraduates are transfer students, 
which means you’ll be part of our campus community right from 
the start. 

MAKE YOUR NEXT MOVE 
YOUR BEST MOVE: 
TRANSFER TO WESTMINSTER

Contact:
Jesse Sanchez
(801) 988-8009

Moving can be stressful, but also exciting. 
According to melissadata.com, almost eight 
million Americans move to a new state each 
year and people between the ages of 18-34 
make up the majority of that number.
Salt Lake City is becoming a more popular 
place for young people to move. In addition to 
being the headquarters for the LDS Church, 
Utah boasts five National Parks, views 
of gorgeous mountains from pretty much 
anywhere, and a booming tech industry. 
Add all these factors together, and Utah is 
slowly becoming the fastest growing state. 
There are many nuances when moving to a 
new town, especially Salt Lake. It can take 
time to find your way around the grid system 
of the Salt Lake City streets, which Utah 
natives seems to find so easy.  For example, 
3rd means 300 and 11th means 1100.
“The hardest part about moving to SLC is 
learning the layout of the city and adjusting 
to the grid system. I speak English although, 
with my east coast accent it’s hard for people 
to understand,” says Salt Lake Community 
College student, Tonye Bob-Manuel.  
Bob-Manuel moved here in 2014 from 
Rhode Island, where he had lived his entire 
life. His plan was to attend school at the 
University of Utah, but came to SLCC when 
he found out about the film program. 
95% of SLCC’s student body is made up of 
Utah residents, and though it only takes a 
year to become a resident, that can seem like 
a long time when paying out-of-state tuition.  
Bob-Manuel said that he misses the mixture 
of people and culture back on the east coast, 
as does SLCC student, Alexis Ahlzadeh, 
who moved from Atlanta in 2015, where she 
had spent her entire life up until that point. 
“The second I land back in Atlanta, I 
remember all the other groups of people that 
just don't exist in Salt Lake,” says Ahlzadeh.

The adjustments of moving to a new town 
can be made easier by knowing someone in 
the area.  
“A couple of friends from work here really 
helped me adjust,” says Bob-Manuel.  
“I met a girl who grew up in Atlanta right 
near me, and now we are really good friends. 
She helped me register at SLCC and now is 
helping me register at the U. She also taught 
me how to ski,” says Ahlzadeh. “I miss my 
family.  I visit home at least a few times a 
year and always on holidays.” 
The weather can be a shock to Utah 
newcomers. Winters are bitter cold with 
a lot of snow, while the summers can be 
uncomfortably hot. 
“The hardest part was adjusting to the cold. I 
was freezing the first winter I spent out here 
and was not prepared with the right boots 

or jackets at all. I spent all winter with wet 
feet. It was miserable,” says Ahlzadeh. “I 
love the winters now, surprisingly.”
Some from out-of-state say they plan to 
move after being in Salt Lake for a little bit. 
“I graduate next year and if I find a job here, 
maybe I'd stay a few years, but the most 
would be 5 years,” Bob-Manuel.  
Newcomers waiting to become a resident 
should take advantage of the opportunity to 
explore the new terrain and try new things. 
“Salt Lake is the most beautiful place I've 
ever lived and I love it! I wouldn't want to 
live anywhere else." says Alzadeh. "I love 
that I can drive 20 minutes in any direction 
and hit the mountains. My life is full of 
hiking, rock climbing, skiing, and camping 
- it's awesome.”

Matt McPherson
Contributing  Writer
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Five activities for easing Thanksgiving family friction
Christopher Toney-El
Opinion  Writer

Charlie Brown in some form or another has appeared in the Macy’s Parade for fifteen years, is beloved by millions, and definitely isn’t eerie to see 
floating down sixth avenue.

 ■ Cour tesy of Wik imed ia Commons

Thanksgiving is coming up and as much 
as we enjoy Thanksgiving food, we don’t 
always appreciate visiting relatives. But 
if you’re stuck in a bad situation, why not 
make the best of it. Here are five things you 
and your family can do on Thanksgiving to 
truly appreciate the holiday:
Macy’s Thanksgiving Parade
The Thanksgiving Macy’s parade is a 
tradition in some households. The parade 
itself always has new floats and popular 
singers to perform on top of those floats. 
From watching as a kid to watching as a 
college student, the Macy’s Thanksgiving 
Day Parade is both relaxing and exciting. 
Macy’s also saves the best for last. Seeing 
Santa at the end of the parade brings joy to 
most every kid watching the spectacle. 
Netflix
Netflix has many holiday themed movies 
that can easily distract your younger sib-

lings, cousins or even loud adults. Netflix 
is great way to binge watch or keep the 
younger family members busy while the 
feast is still cooking.
Select a movie everyone can agree on and 
try to enjoy the company you’re with. If no 
one can agree on a movie, the second sea-
son of “Stranger Things” has just come out 
so it’s a great time to introduce the show to 
everyone there and get them addicted too.
Just Dance
“Just Dance” is an interactive dancing 
game that will have the whole family ac-
tive and laughing. The video game can be 
played on PS3, PS4, the Nintendo Switch 
or an Xbox One. Besides keeping everyone 
off their phones, you’ll see who can truly 
‘bust a move’ in your family. 
Snapchat 
Certain families have issues with cell-
phones during the holidays, but a good way 
to have fun this Thanksgiving is to take 

a selfie with grandma using one of Snap-
chat’s various filters. The creative filters 
that snapchat has will bring your younger 
relatives into tears of laughter. Snapchat 
also doubles as the family pictures your 
mother always wants before the relatives 
have to leave.
Playing Uno

Try playing “Uno” with the family this 
year. As much as some of our families can 
be competitive, “Uno” is a great way to 
enjoy each other’s company. The card game 
can be played with up to 10 people. The joy 
of Uno is hitting that one family member 
you dislike with a ‘Draw 4’ card.

The game of “Uno” also works to keep 
your cousins and siblings out of the way of 
‘grown folk’ conversations. This way no 
younger relatives will hear any inappropri-
ate conversations or jump into a conversa-
tion they were not invited to. 
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